

A Publication of Central Oklahoma Classic Chevy Club

August 2011

Greetings:

It is HOT!!! Please stay hydrated during these "dog" days of summer.

Our dinner cruise on 7-30-2011 and hosted by Mark Houser, was enjoyed by all who joined in the hot journey. We had 18 cars in the caravan. We had the opportunity to tour Don Boulton's incredible old-old car collection, and then spent time in the lovely home of Mark and Joan Houser enjoying a wonderful dinner and lots of fellowship. Thanks Mark and Joan for sharing your home with us.

Please attend out next meeting on August 13, 2011 at the home of Tracy and Irene Bugg's. We will gather at the Tri City Braums for a 3:30 PM departure to Blanchard. This will be a very important meeting – we will elect officers for 2012 and Tracy is preparing all of the goodies for our consumption. We do not want to disappoint our host by not showing up. So let's continue our efforts in making this a year of growth with record participation in all the events planned for your fun and enjoyment.

I look forward to seeing each of you.

Respectfully,

Billy

Thank you to everyone that does such an awesome job at keeping everyone informed. We'd be more involved, but we divide our time with full time jobs, being first time grandparents for a sweet 2 year old and love it, our Harley motorcycle group, our kids (I guess they should of been mentioned with grandbaby.) Its a busy time. I know I really enjoy getting together with everyone when we do. Hope everyone is staying cool and having a good summer. See you tonight and next month at our home for fun and Bar-B-Q!

Irene Bugg

COCCC Picnic Saturday August 13, 2011

Meet at Tri Cities to leave there at 3:30 pm to drive to the home of Tracy & Irene Bugg

I would like to invite the members of COCCC to go to the Chevrolet Nomad Association web site and to the photo section of the web site. There are pictures of the Nomad conventions from 2010 and 2011, 2011 NSRA meet in OKC and other pictures. There are pictures of some of our member's cars. There are some awful pictures of me there also. Just pass those by, please. The link for the web site is:

Www.chevynomadclub.com

Please either mail or email your ballot for officers (if you are unable to attend meeting) or bring it with you to the meeting. Remember it is your club and you have a voice in the club. Please vote!



Don Boulton telling a story about the photo collection on his wall behind him. He had pics of some of OKC and Oklahoma history being made. His shop was really interesting and so was he. Some of the cars were from the very early 1900's. If you missed this event, you really missed out on some beautiful history.

Central OK Classic Chevy Club Ballot for Officer Election 2011 - 2012

President:		
Bill Overall		
Write In		
Vice President:		
Joe McIninch		
Write In		
Co Vice President: (Vote for 2)		
Hugh Martin		
Mahala Jones		
Carolyn Bradsher		
Write In		
Secretary:		
Rustyne Harris		
Write In		
Treasurer:		
Robert Bogardus		
Write In		
Show Chairman:		
Larry Myers		
Write In		
Historian:		
Martha Duerksen		
Write In	<u></u>	
Dashboard Editor:		
Annette Myers	3	
Write In		

UPCOMING EVENTS

August 13, 2011 COCCC monthly meeting. Meet at Tri-City Braum's to leave at 3:30 pm to go to the Bugg residence for a club dinner. No need to bring anything. Tracy & Irene are furnishing it all.

August 27, 2011 Village Lion's Club Car Show Duffner Park

September 10, 2011 Bluegrass & Chili Festival, Claremore, OK Classic Chevy Club of OK LTD, Host Contact Gary Baergen (918) 357-2104

September 24, 2011 The Cimarron Starlite Cruiser Club Car Show, Perkins, OK

October 2—9, 2011 Cruisin' The Coast, Biloxi, MS

October 14, 15 & 16, 2011 18th Annual Fall Foliage hosted by Classic Chevy Club of OK Itd. Fairfield Inn & Suites, 2107 SE Washington Blvd, Bartlesville, OK 74006 1-918-331-2100 \$71 +tax Mention Classic Chevy Cruise when calling

WWW.55-57chevys.com/coccc

FOR MORE INFORMATION ON THESE OR OTHER SHOWS, PLEASE REFER TO YOUR COPY OF THE 2011 CALENDAR OF EVENTS PUBLISHED BY OK HOT ROD ASSOCIATION.



Happy Birthday in August to Irene Bugg, John Dragoo, and Rodney Duerksen,. If your birthday was missed, it is because we don't have your birthday on record. To alleviate this in the future, please let someone know when your birthdays are.

Happy Anniversary to those of you married in August.



I pledge

allegiance to the flag of the United States of America, and to the republic for which it stands, one nation, under God, indivisible with liberty and justice for all.



Central OK Classic Chevy Club P.O. Box 676 Wheatland, OK 73097